The Registrar's Office Stanford University Stanford, California

Dear Sir:

We understand that John W. Bunn, Dean of Men at your University has joined the armed forces and has been awaiting transfer overseas. As we do not have his address we are writing to ask you if you will please forward it to us. We have a Newsletter that we put out, and we should like Mr. Bunn to get this.

Thank you for your service.

Yours very truly,

Marjorie E. Dinsmore, Secretary to Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Physical Education Director.

mé